
8 September 2017 
   

 

Dear Parents 
 
Occasionally we take digital images e.g. photographs, videos and 
podcasts in school of the children at work or play for projects, wall 
displays, the website, social media and publicity. 
 
If you would prefer that your child/children DO NOT  appear in 
photographs or on social media please complete the form below and 
return it to school.  
 
Be assured that we follow strict child protection guidelines in relation 
to images and social media in particular.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

PAUL DUGGAN 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
I DO NOT WISH MY CHILD ………………………….  Primary …….  
 
 
 
TO APPEAR IN SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS, SOCIAL MEDIA OR 
SCHOOL PUBLICITY. 
 
 

 
 
SIGNED …………………………………………..  DATE ……………… 
Parent/Guardian 


